
Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

Dated:   27
th

 July, 2018 

PRESS NOTE 

 

       It is for information of all concerned that driving skill test of those 

candidates, who have qualified the Written Objective Type Examination held on 09-06-2018 for the post(s) 

of Driver, Class-III (Non-Gazetted) (on Contract basis), has been fixed for 31
st
 July, 2018 at 9:30 A.M. 

onwards at the office of Deputy Divisional Manager (Tech.), HRTC, Divisional Workshop, Taradevi, 

Shimla-171010.  

      If qualified in the driving skill test, evaluation of the qualified 

candidates will be done on the spot. Therefore, all provisionally admitted candidates are advised to bring 

original certificates along with attested copies in support of their eligibility for the post(s) of Driver as per 

requirement of the advertisement. They are also advised to bring Evaluation Sheet(s) (annexed with call 

letters) duly filled in along with original supporting certificates issued by the competent authorities besides 

one recent passport size photograph.      

     The Call letters to all provisionally admitted candidates have been sent 

through Speed Post/ Regd. Post on their respective correspondence addresses provided by them in respective 

online recruitment applications. In case, any candidate does not receive his call letter four days prior to the 

driving skill test(s), he may contact Commission’s office on any working day between 10:00 A.M. to 05:00 

P.M. on Phone Nos. 0177-2624313, 2629739 and Toll free No. 1800-180-8004.  

 

                      Sd/- 

                          (Ashok Gupta),  

            Deputy Secretary,  

            H.P. Public Service Commission  

             Ph. No.0177-2624313, 2629739 

 
 


